ACCEPTABLE USE OF TECHNOLOGY AGREEMENT

Internet access and interconnected computer systems are available to the District’s students. Electronic networks,
including the Internet, are essential to the District’s instructional program for promoting education excellence by
facilitating resource sharing, innovation, and communication.

Missoula County Public Schools District #1 believes that all students should have access to technology when they act in a
responsible, efficient, courteous and legal manner.

Any student utilizing this technology must have a signed Acceptable Use of Technology Agreement on file. Temporary
access may be granted each student at the time of enrollment; however, each student and his/her parent(s)/legal
guardian(s) will be required to sign and return an Agreement within 5 school days to assure continued access to the
District’'s computer system and/or Internet Service.

Currently, the Acceptable Use of Technology Agreement will be signed by students entering grades 3, 6, and 9.
( AUPGrK-5 AUP Gr6-8 AUPGr9-12)


http://www.mcpsmt.org/cms/lib03/MT01001940/Centricity/domain/1028/administrative procedures forms/GR  K-5 AUP_FINAL 2015-16.pdf
http://www.mcpsmt.org/cms/lib03/MT01001940/Centricity/domain/1028/administrative procedures forms/GR  6-8 AUP_FINAL 2015-16.pdf
http://www.mcpsmt.org/cms/lib03/MT01001940/Centricity/domain/1028/administrative procedures forms/GR  9-12 AUP_FINAL 2015-16.pdf

